
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING - Armstrong Hall 
as well as on Zoom at 7pm.
NEW Meeting ID: 721 857 1482; Passcode: pray3r

For private Prayer Requests, please place them in the 
Prayer Box or you can email STANBOROUGHPRAYS@
GMAIL.COM

ZOOM PRAYER MEETINGS 
- Daily Morning Prayer Meeting at 6am.
Zoom ID: 8316619709 & Passcode: 777
- Women’s Ministry Every Friday at 7:30 pm.
Meeting ID - 83109855863 & Passcode -Fprayer

FAMILY SERVICE
Welcome and announcements - Yetunde Bright

Call to Worship- Praise, my soul, the King of Heaven 
(Verse 1, NAH 1)

Invocation - Yetunde Bright
Opening hymn - Have Thine Own Way Lord (NAH 475)

Tithes and Off erings - Yetunde Bright
Children’s Story - Mick Lilley: The Castle
Scripture Reading - Karen Gaye Guanzon

- Isaiah 64:8 NIV
Family Prayer - Judy and Carlton

Special song - Antonella Dionzon: “Lead me, Lord”
Sermon - Pastor James Shepley:

“Educating for Eternity”
Closing music - FIC Teens: “He is Worthy”

Benediction - Pastor James Shepley
Postlude

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM - CEDAR SYCAMORE
Speaker: Adewale Ademuyiwa

How to Maintain Balance in Diffi  cult Times
Scripture Reading: Ecclesiastes 1:12-18

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
June 17 - Pastor Terry – baptism
June 24 – Pastor David Neal

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
June 17 – tbc
June 24 – Pastor James (Retreat)

Welcome & Prayer - Bella Rajasekaran
Opening Hymn - NAH 60 This is My Father’s World
Facilitator: Marlene Levy
Panel: Susan Olipa Tembok, Erna Herteliu, Catherine 
Phiri, Anna Papaioannou, Bella Rajasekaran
Teachers: Jean-Marc Renard, Roger Murphy

Consequently, faith comes from
hearing the message, and the message is heard 

through the word about Christ.

ROMANS 10:17 (NIV)
PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER

tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267
PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY

jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833
STANBOROUGH CENTRE

Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431
STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC

info@spcm.org.uk
TREASURY DEPARTMENT

treasury@stanboroughchurch.org
CHURCH CLERK - MICHELE THOMPSON

michele3tommo@gmail.com

BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM
email: jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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Therese Valsin has been admitted to St Paul’s 
Nursing Home in Hemel Hempstead. Visitors are 
welcome but it has been requested that visits should 
be no longer than 1 hour duration. Let us keep 
Therese and her family in prayer at this time.

Pamela Rohlach who lives in Bushey has not been 
able to travel to church but wishes to move into 
rented accommodation in Watford to be nearer the 
church so that she can start attending. If anyone 
knows of any available accommodation please 
contact the pastoral team in the first instance.

THE TRANS-EUROPEAN DIVISION is seeking to 
employ a Personal Assistant to work full-time at 
the international headquarters of the Seventh-day 
Adventist Church in St. Albans. For details, please 
see the TED website and/or email your CV to 
dpapaioannou@ted.adventist.org

SDA SPANISH FAMILY seeks accommodation for 
their 19-year-old son, Samuel Santafe, to learn 
English in the UK this summer. Looking for an SDA 
family with a spare bedroom to rent during July or 
August. Our son is involved in Youth activities and 
will enroll in an English summer course after finding 
accommodation. A recommendation letter will be 
provided by the Youth pastor. Nora Verastegui - SDA 
teacher at Adventist Timon School Madrid.
Please contact the pastoral team if you are able to 
help in this matter.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

BAPTISMAL CLASS: The class runs from 10-10:45am 
on Sabbath in Pastor James’ Office (The Willows – on 
the first floor). Please register your interest with the 
pastoral team.

THE YOUNG ADULTS department is seeking 
committed individuals to serve as secretary, social 
media lead and social secretary. For more information 
please speak to Jackson Bright or Alexandra Davis

STANBOROUGH SECONDARY SCHOOL AIMS to 
reopen its 100-bed Boarding School and launch a 
Scholarship fund for gifted musicians and students 
who cannot afford Adventist education. To donate, 
please use the following details: Account Name: 
Stanborough Secondary School, Sort Code: 40-45-
28, Account Number: 91041274, Reference: Boarding 
School or Scholarship Fund.

STANBOROUGH Secondary School is seeking 
volunteers, who wish to give 12-24 months in 
missionary service.

JUSTGIVING PAGE for 2023/4. So if you want to 
remember a birthday, or loved one or to give thanks 
please go to www.justgiving.com/page/audrey

PLEASE PRAY FOR
- Therez Valsin to recover from her health issues.
- Fred Shone that he would recover from his bout of 
illness.
- Massimo’s sister, Luisa, that she will recover from 
surgery. Annalisa Molteni and her Family as they 
continue to manage their mother’s health issues.
- Pastor Cecil Perry and his wife Alma that God will 
guide the teams and family who are attending to 
their health issues.
- Morgan Charles as he continues to receive medical 
attention.
- Roy and Bronwen Atkinson; Terry Menkens, Diane 
Johnson, Rosemary Boyle. Jacqueline Deane, 
Leopold Johnson.
- The family of Curtis Chang who died on Thursday 
25th May.

SPC RETREAT organised by the Parallel Committee 
Come and enjoy a time of extended fellowship, 
starting on Sabbath 24th June morning, finishing on 
Sunday 25th June afternoon for our “Revive Retreat”. 
Overnight accommodation in Stanborough School, 
and all meals included starting with Sabbath lunch. 
We will worship, share from God’s word, fellowship 
with one another, and have fun! 
Cost - £15.00 per adult and children aged over 12. 
Free of charge for children under 12.  All are welcome! 
To book, please use the QR code on the poster, or 
speak to Manuela Mai for further details.

MY FAVOURITE HYMN Come and join us for ‘My 
Favourite Hymn’ on Saturday, 8th July at 7:30. We 
will unite in praise with a diverse array of ensembles, 
including Handbells, Chimes, Orchestra, and Choirs. If 
you would like to contribute and have your cherished 
hymns sung or played, please send your favourite 
hymns to vcahn@hotmail.com by Sunday, 18th June. 

JUNE TEATIME CONCERT
Join us for the upcoming Teatime Concert on Sunday, 
25th June at 3 pm, featuring the talented Mezzo-
Soprano, Mia Serracino. Immerse yourself in the 
theme of ‘A Trip to the Zoo’ as we present a captivating 
programme composed by Handel, Ravel, Schubert, 
and more. This event is the perfect opportunity to 
invite your loved ones, friends, and neighbours to 
savour an afternoon of enchanting melodies, followed 
by tea and cakes. Admission is free, but we kindly 
request a retiring offering to support the church’s 
development appeal, particularly for the church’s 
lighting and audio-visual requirements.
If you missed Sangbin’s recent Teatime concert and 
would like to attend his next performance, we have 
splendid news for you. The same programme will 
be performed once again at the Performance Hall, 
located at the Royal College of Music in London (SW7 
2BS), on 14th June at 12:10. We sincerely appreciate 
all your support!

LET’S TALK ABOUT JESUS. Every other Tuesday 
at 2pm.


